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Recruitment 

Human Resources continues to actively receive employment applications for various 
vacancies within the agency, and qualified candidates who meet the minimum qualifications 
are guided through the recruitment process consisting of testing, oral panel interviews, and 
second interviews.  

 
The Authority’s current employment vacancies are as follows:  
Accountant (1 Vacancy)    Maintenance Worker (2 Vacancies) 
Eligibility Specialist (4 Vacancies)  Inspections Manager (1 Vacancy) 
Office Assistant (2 Vacancies) 
 
Human Resources would like to welcome the following new employees to the agency: 
Bryan Londono – Eligibility Specialist I/II 
Greg Steely – Occupancy Clerk 
 
Employee Newsletter 
The Employee Newsletter for August 2023, will be delivered via email to all staff with a 
message from Executive Director Jim Kruse, as well as the latest agency information 
regarding development, recruitment, benefits, community events, employee discounts, 
safety awareness, and the unveiling of the Authority’s new kiosks. 
 
Open Enrollment 
HR is gearing up for Open Enrollment which will commence on September 18, 2023 – 
October 14, 2023.  A webinar presentation will be made available for staff on September 
5, 2023, at 12noon for staff to receive additional information as well as be privy to a Q&A 
session with healthcare providers. 
 
Monthly Staff Training Opportunities 
Last month, in collaboration with the agency’s workers' compensation insurance carrier, 
CHWCA, HR offered a Defensive Driving Training webinar for staff, which was 
successfully completed with the attendance of approximately 35 staff members.  HR will 
be coordinating a second Defensive Driving Training session within the next 30 days for 
those staff members who were unable to attend the first training. 
 
Beginning September 2023, HR, through Target Solutions, will begin assigning training 
courses to staff focusing on personal and professional development, including but not 
limited to state law mandated training. 
 
Peace Officer Memorial Run 
As a reminder, this annual event is scheduled to take place on October 1, 2023 at 7:00 
p.m., Downtown Modesto CA.  Healthy U encourages all Stanislaus Regional Housing 
Authority employees, and Commissioners, to participate if interested.  Please contact 
Human Resources to register. 
 
PREPARED BY:  Dawn Bonsu, J.D., Director of Business Operations and Human 
Resources 


